Minutes of the Rod & Gun Club Meeting



   Saturday, July 25, 2009 9:00 AM

The monthly meeting of the Penn Lake Rod and Gun Club was held at the Community House at 9:00 an July 25, 2009. The meeting was called to order by Paul Rogan, Jr.  The secretary/treasurer, Robert Scott, Sr., read the minutes of the previous meeting and made a financial report to the group. 

A discussion was held on the cost of insurance to insure the Rod and Gun Club. Should be around $205.00 per year

The cost of posting the lake area was discussed and the best price seemed to be G&A Hardware in White Haven.  A date for posting will be set at the august meeting.

Badges  --  Randy and Sue Johnson donated the use of a badge machine for Rod and Gun Club badges.
-Sample badges were passed around..

-There is a MS-word document attached to this email with the draft badges.
-The membership is invited to submit their own badge design for 
consideration.  If you get them to me by 8/15, I’ll make a badge and 
have it available for the next meeting.  There will be a special secret 
prize for the designer of the winning badge.  Barb Fisher is the badge 
judge.

Stocking fish—discussion was held and interest shown in the stocking of catfish.  This will be looked into for future stocking.

The next regular meeting would normally be Saturday 9/5.  

Meeting adjourned at 10:00 am prior the regular association meeting
Robert Scott / Paul Rogan

